
 

October Newsletter 2023: 

This month we have done a lot of arts & crafts, we got to do painting with cars, we did some chestnut painting, we made hedgehogs 

with a fork and some buttons, we worked on our letters of the month I, Q, and P. We carved a pumpkin and made sensory bags with 

the inside of the pumpkin. We also did some other arts & crafts which we used to create our spooky Halloween door. We have had a 

great month in our classroom, the children really enjoyed getting outside when they could and expanding their interests within the 

classroom. 

 



 


